
ST
. T

H
O

M
A

S
 M

O
R

E 
C

AT
H

O
LI

C
 N

E
W

M
A

N
 C

EN
T

ER
 

April 28—29, 2012 

Fourth Sunday of 

Easter 

W
IL

DC
AT

 
C

at
ho

li
c 

The Newman Mission: 
To be the Presence of Jesus 
Christ on the Campus of the 
University of Arizona 
 
 

The Newman Promise: 
The entire Newman Community will work together to create an 
environment where university students are formed to live their 
Faith more intentionally and future leaders are formed for the 
Church and the world. 

BRINGING THE GOSPEL TO THE          FOR 85 YEARS 

  

  
 

WORSHIP SCHEDULE 
MONDAY—FRIDAY 

Morning Prayer: 7:30 AM 
Evening Prayer: 5:00 PM 

 Daily Mass 5:15 PM 
 

SATURDAY VIGIL MASS 
5:15 PM 

  
SUNDAY MASSES 

8 AM, 9:30 AM, 11:15 AM and 5 & 7 PM 
WEDNESDAY STUDENT  
CENTERED WORSHIP 

7:00 PM EMMAUS (Praise and Study) 
8:00 PM Candlelight Mass 

  
RECONCILIATION 

Saturday 4:00-5:00 PM     
Sunday 4:00-4:45 PM 

(or by appointment with a priest) 

NEWMAN CENTER STAFF 
This Community is served by the Friars of the Western Dominican  

Province and the Dominican Sisters of Mission San Jose 

Fr. Bartholomew Hutcherson, OP, Pastor  (frbart@gmail.com) 
 

Fr. Donald Bramble, OP, Associate Pastor  (djbramble@aol.com) 
 

Fr. Jacek Buda, OP, Associate Pastor  (FrJacek@UACatholic.org) 
 

Sr. Elizabeth O’Donnell, OP, Past. Assoc.(SrElizabeth@UACatholic.org) 
 

Sr. Angelica Velez, OP, Past. Assoc . (SrAngelica@UACatholic.org) 
 

David Mares, Campus Ministry Intern  (DavidMares@UACatholic.org) 
 

Jane Furet, Religious Ed Coordinator 
 

Susan Balistreri, Operations Manager  (Susan@UACatholic.org) 
 

Matthew Ellis, Bookkeeper  (bookkeeper@UACatholic.org) 
 

Walter Tearne & Johnny Granillo, Building & Maintenance 
 

Student Receptionists, (FrontDesk@UACatholic.org) 
 

In Residence:  Fr. Robert Burns, OP     

ST. THOMAS MORE CATHOLIC NEWMAN CENTER 
1615 East 2nd Street    Tucson, AZ 85719     
Phone: 520.327.4665    Fax: 520.327.6559      

Email: Newman@UACatholic.org    Web: www.UACatholic.org 

Newman alumni from the 1980s in Green Hall for a 
50th anniversary celebration for Fr. Tom DeMan, O.P. 



Adult Initiations:  
If you are interested in 
becoming Catholic, please 
speak to one of the Pastoral 
staff about participating in the 
RCIA program. 
 
 

Confirmation:  
Eight-week classes and the 
Sacrament of Confirmation are 
offered twice each year.  
Please contact the office for 
more information. 
 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation: 
Saturday & Sunday, 4:00 PM  
(or by appointment) 

Marriage:  
Couples who would like to cele-
brate this Sacrament should con-
tact one of the priests at least six 
months prior to the proposed 
wedding date. 
 
 

Infant Baptisms:  
Infant Baptisms are celebrated at 
Sunday Masses. Please call the 
office to schedule baptisms and 
preparation classes. 
 
 

Anointing of the Sick:  
Please contact one of the priests 
if you would like to be anointed 
because of sickness, injury, or 
surgery 

Sacramental Formation @ Newman 

FAITH FORMATION OPPORTUNITIES AT NEWMAN 

 

The Redeemer of Man 
Study for undergraduate students on the encyclical by Pope 

John Paul II. Thursdays at 4 PM in the library. 
 

Introduction to Christianity 
Study for graduate students on the book by Cardinal 

Ratzinger, now Pope Benedict XVI. Mondays at 7 PM in the 
library. Sessions will continue once-a-week throughout the 

semester. Each session is open newcomers, and no reading 
is required outside of the session. Join us if you’re looking for 

a way to learn more about the Catholic faith! 
 

Coffee With St. Mark 
An informal read through the Gospel of St. Mark over a cup 

of Joe. Wednesday Mornings 8:00 AM. Lead by Fr. Bart.   

Sunday, April 29 
9:00 AM - Religious Ed - Green Hall 
11:00 AM - RCIA Lunch - Courtyard 
1:00 PM - RCIA - Classroom 
 
Monday, April 30 
7:00 PM - Introduction to Christianity - Library 
7:00 PM - St. Catherine of Siena Talk - Wildcat Lounge 
 
Tuesday, May 1 
3:15 PM - Campus Renew Team Leaders - Classroom 
7:00 PM - RCIA Inquiry - Library 
7:00 PM - Catholicism Series - Chapel 
 
Wednesday, May 2 
8:00 AM - Coffee With St. Mark - Classroom 
7:00 PM - Emmaus - Chapel 
8:00 PM - Mass - Chapel 
 
Thursday, May 3 
10:30 AM - CMLY Brunch - Green Hall 
4:00 PM - The Redeemer of Man - Library 
7:00 PM - Lector Scripture Study - Library 
7:00 PM - Social Justice - Classroom 
 
 
Sunday, May 6 
11:00 AM - RCIA Lunch - Courtyard 
1:00 PM - RCIA - Classroom 
5:00 PM - Baccalaureate Mass - Chapel 

THIS  WEEK AT NEWMAN 

 UACatholic.org 

@UACatholic 

www.facebook.com/UACatholic 

Dear Friends - 
 

Last weekend's celebration with Fr. Tom DeMan was quite 
wonderful. A number of alumni from the 80s attended a special 
dinner in Fr. Tom's honor on Saturday evening.  On Sunday, 
he celebrated the 11:15 Mass and greeted everyone out under 
the Ramada at a special reception.  Again, there were many 
Newman Alumni present.  Among them were Tom Booth and 
his wife, Tammy.  Tom was gracious to sing one of his new 
songs after communion to honor Fr. Tom's role in his ministry 
as a church musician and Catholic recording artist.  Fr. Tom 
has influenced many people during his 50 years of priesthood 
and we were happy to help him celebrate this special jubilee 
year. 
 

I spent the week in Chandler at the diocesan priest 
convocation. The keynote presenter was Bishop Robert 
McElroy, an auxiliary bishop of the Archdiocese of San 
Francisco.  His background is in American political history and 
moral theology. The best way to characterize his three 
presentations as a group is : Being an informed Catholic in the 
world of American Political and Social Life. They were 
informative and superb.  I learned a lot and will be using some 
of what I learned to address specific topics in the fall as the 
presidential election approaches.  The basic contention of his 
talk (it was for priests) was that we (priests) are not responsible 
for transforming secular, political life; that is the work of the 
laity. Our responsibility is to provide for good conscience 
formation to aid the laity in their work... none of that is news to 
me, but the moral imperative of it was strongly expressed by 
Bishop McElroy. That emphasis on conscience and its role in 
political decision making (indeed in our entire moral life) can be 
given simple lip service and never really attended to as we 
actually make moral and political decisions. I want us to look 
more deeply at these questions and the year of a presidential 
election is a good time to do so.  Much more on this after the 
summer hiatus. 
 

In addition to Bishop McElroy's presentations, there were other 
sessions and lots of opportunities for networking and 
fraternity.  The bishop and the priests of the diocese go out of 
their way to welcome religious priests and to incorporate us 
into the life of the diocese. For that I am grateful. The 
convocation was just one more affirmation for me of how good 
it is to minister in this Diocese. 
 
Peace, 



Next Session Tuesday, May 1 
7:00 PM in the Church 

The Fire of His Love: Prayer and the Life of the Spirit 

Praise & Worship  
Speaker & Discussion 

 

8:00 PM 
Candlelight Mass & Dialogue Homily 

 

9:00 PM 
Refreshments & Fellowship 
(Come for any or all of it!) 

SUMMER & FALL PARKING PERMITS 

 

Applications for summer & fall 2012 parking permits are 
being accepted through Friday, May 11.  

 Summer permits are $35 for each session (pre-session,              

Session 1, and Session 2) or $100 for the entire summer.    

  Fall permits are $100.  

 Save money & purchase a yearly parking permit for $270 

(valid Aug 2012-Aug 2013) 

ST. CATHERINE OF SIENA 

Spend an evening with St. Catherine of 
Siena. Presentation on the life and wisdom 
of St. Catherine, 14th century Dominican 
saint and mystic, given by Sr. Elizabeth 
O'Donnell. Monday, April 30 at 7:00 PM in 
the Newman Classroom. 

DIOCESE OF TUCSON CAMP KINO 
A day-long retreat for men 16 years and older at Picture Rocks 
Retreat Center, June 3 from 9:00 AM - 6:00 PM. Full 
scholarship for the first 30 participants, otherwise $35.Contact 
the Diocese of Tucson's Vocations Office, 838-2531 or email 
vocations@diocesetucson.org. 

Congratulations to the Newman Intramural softball and kickball teams 
who won their respective Intramural championships! 

BACCALAUREATE  MASS  
If you are receiving a Bachelor’s degree, 
Master’s degree or Doctorate we would like to 
honor you at the 5:00 PM Baccalaureate Mass 
on Sunday, May 6. Please leave your name and 
information with the office by calling 327-4665. 



THIS WEEK’S  SCRIPTURE  READINGS  &  MASS  INTENTIONS 

May 3:  St. Philip and St. James, Apostles  
1 Cor 15:1-8; Jn 14:6-14 
  5:15 PM     Germaine, Connie & Joe Blaskey + 
 
May 4 
Acts 13:26-33; Jn 14:1-6 
  5:15 PM     Jane Butler & Nicholas Fontana  
 
May 5 
Acts 13:44-52; Jn 14:7-14 
  5:15 PM     No Intention  
 
May 6:  Fifth Sunday of Easter     
Acts 9:26-31; 1 Jn 3:18-24; Jn 15:1-8 
  8:00 AM     No Intention   
  9:30 AM     Tracey Bahill + 
    11:15 AM     Pro Populo 
  5:00 PM     No Intention   
  7:00 PM     No Intention 

April 29:  Fourth Sunday of Easter     
Acts 4:8-12; 1 Jn 3:1-2; Jn 10:11-18 
  8:00 AM     William Firth +    
  9:30 AM     Pro Populo 
    11:15 AM     No Intention   
  5:00 PM     No Intention   
  7:00 PM     Rudy Wanserski + 
 
April 30 
Acts 11:1-18; Jn 10:1-10 
  5:15 PM     No Intention 
 
May 1 
Acts 11:19-26; Jn 10:22-30 
  5:15 PM     Wanserski & Blaskey Families 
 
May 2:  St. Athanasius, Bishop & Doctor of the Church 
Acts 12:24?13:5a; Jn 12:44-50 
  5:15 PM     No Intention 
  8:00 PM     No Intention 


